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ESRD Providers 
 
This notice is an update on rate letters for ESRD services provided to SoonerCare members.   
  
Across the Board Rate Increase 
The SoonerCare program implemented a 5.00% across the board rate increase. This increase will 
impact current PPS rates in addition to SoonerCare fee schedules.  
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact me by email at 
ProvReimb@okhca.org  or by phone at (405) 522-7454 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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